
Newell Community Club Minutes, May 30th, 2024 

Meeting was called to order at 6:03pm 

Attendance:  Karen Jensen, Morgan Wulf, Shannon Dirk, Scott Dirk, Austin Dirk, Charlee Bachman and 
Cheyenne Winkler 

Agenda: Shannon made a motion to approve, Cheyenne seconded, all approved. 

Treasurer’s Report: Tabled 

Minutes were reviewed, Cheyenne made a motion to approve, Shannon seconded, all approved. 

Old Business:  
Discussion about not having sponsors that are Alcohol, Tobacco and Drug as their primary sale, tabled for 
this year, will re-address after Labor Day.     

New Business:  
Charlee Bachman is working on getting the Newell Irrigator Booster Club up and running.  She has asked 
if the Community Club would temporarily carry them under our 503c just until their non-profit status is 
obtained.  She is currently in the process of getting everything completed, she’s just not sure the amount 
of time it will take and does not want to hold up progress with the Booster Club.  Committee agreed to 
carry the for up to one year, at which time if their status is not completed, we will revisit.  Shannon made 
a motion to approve, Scott seconded, all approved.   

Morgan discussed Playdays.  Working on Sponsorships, some are rolling in.  All the buckles were ready to 
be ordered and Morgan will get with Karen to place the order.  June 17th is chosen as the arena cleanup 
date at 5pm.   

Swimming Lessons are good to go and Shannon stated there were 52 kids signed up.  

Cheyenne discussed the Queen contest and asked if the committee had any problems with her moving it 
all to before Labor Day.  Committee agreed that she should do what works best for them and she is 
planning on doing it August 24th. 

Next meeting is scheduled for June 24th, 6pm at Butte Electric. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:55pm. 

  

 


